Pre-Calculus (week of May 4)
No new assignments this week.  Please use the rest of the time to get your other assignments in.  There are a few people still missing work.  To give you a grade I have to have something turned in.  Anything is better than a zero.  The end of the year is coming and time is running out.
Please get your assignments in as soon as possible.  Hope you have a great summer!  Good luck graduates!
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